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Well, the situation hasn’t 

improved any, so unfortunately 

we still cannot enjoy our Dinner 

Meetings together. It would 

appear that we will be unable to 

do so for some time to come.

As a result, John and I have 

agreed to suspend the payment 

of subscriptions for 2020. Should 

you have already paid for this 

year, then it will be carried over 

to 2021. 

John and I have discussed the 

possibility of organising a special 

dinner to thank the NHS and Key 

workers for their diligent 

reaction to the pandemic. 

Obviously given the restrictions 

in place at the moment, this too 

would have to be put on hold. 

We would however, ask for your 

opinion on providing this special 

dinner, where we would invite a 

number of these good people to 

join us for a tribute to them. 

Please let either John or I know  

your feelings so that we may act 

accordingly.

Not being able to meet for our 

traditional Christmas Dinner this 

year, we wondered if we should 

however have a get together via 

ZOOM. We are aware that a 

number of you use this video 

chat application and we could 

set up a ‘meeting’ of those 

members who wish to spend 

some time on the evening of 

Wednesday 2nd December. This 

would have been the evening for 

our Christmas Dinner Meeting.

Again, please let us know if you 

would like to join in, so that we 

can make the necessary 

arrangements.

If any of you have any other 

ideas that you would like us to 

consider, please let us know 

your thoughts.

To you all and your families, stay 

safe and well and I look forward 

to meeting with you all again  

soon.

Ray Ghent

President
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